

Please share -- forward to friends and contacts! We appreciate your support for growing GWC.

Game of Floods

Water is coming!

Play "Game of Floods"

Are you ready to help save the residents of Marin Island from rising seas and flooding? At our May 4 meeting you will have the chance to pit yourself and your team against rising waters as we play "Game of Floods" with County FloodMistress Bridgit VanBellenghem.

Get a leg up by prepping on the rules of the game here.

Gameplay begins at 7 pm prompt!

June 3--Floating Islands Get De-Fenced

Join us at the Civic Center lagoon for the removal of the temporary fencing around the Floating Islands launched last Oct in the lagoon. These islands help clean the water of nutrients that cause algae while creating habitat for fish and wildlife. See how the little plants have grown!

June 8 Meeting--Calendar this date!

GWC's June meeting will have County Watershed principal planner Liz Lewis explaining watershed issues and the city/county plans for addressing drought, floods and rising seas. Think being in the hills keeps you safe? Many of our services, like freeways and sewage treatment plants, are in lowlying areas affected by sea level rise. This topic affects us all.

Bring your questions, curiosity and good ideas for addressing this multi-faceted challenge we face. Planning and implementation need to start now.

Calendar this date, too!

Bike the Watershed 6 is happening Sat. Aug. 20, 2016. Details on route, etc TBD. Last year we got free ice cream and bundt cakes! Don't miss this fun ride.

Monthly Meetings

The GWC Board meets on the first Wednesday of the month in the Community Room of the Northgate Mall. Enter by the mall Food Court; turn R immediately; follow corridor to elevator; go to 2nd floor. Meetings are from 7 - 9 pm and everyone is welcome. We discuss matters of interest concerning our local creek and bay area watersheds. The next meeting is May 4, 2016.



Help fund our work by your donation via MarinLink & Pavpal.



Game Board - Marin Island

Watershed Tours

Many thanks to Alex Kahl, who lead three kayak/canoe watershed tours in March. Two were King Tide outings; one was with the students from Greenwood School. Two exploratory missions underneath Highway 101 were accomplished! Photos and read more here.



On the other side of 101 near Marin Ventures--via culvert under 101

SHARE THIS EMAIL



CONTACT US

Gallinas Watershed Council PO Box 4284 San Rafael, California 94913

Add us to your address book

See You in the Watershed!

view email in browser | unsubscribe | update your profile | forward to a friend

You are receiving this email because you opted in to the Gallinas Watershed Council newsletter at our website www.gallinaswatershed.org.

